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This statement encourages the passage of HB2964..which closes loopholes and 

enlarges opportunities for groups working to provide additional affordable housing 

projects.  My husband and I have been supporters of increasing affordable housing 

for many years.  The need has not gone away.  This is an important bill and I urge all 

to pass it and help more Oregonians have access to affordable housing. 


